
 Prayerfully consider     

investing some of your 

resources into the work of 

Walk the Talk Missions.  

Your partnership will allow 

us to dramatically increase 

the number of lives we can 

impact for Christ in our 

world. 

Tax-deductible donations 

can now be made online 

through: 
 

 

12438 Flanders Ct NE 
Unit I 
Blaine, MN 55449  
mobile: (763) 245-1748 

www.walkthetalkmissions.com 

The years 2019 and 2020 saw a significant 

slowdown in our ability to provide shelter for 

those families who desperately needed a dry, 

secure place to call home. 

Fortunately, as the calendar turned to 2021, 

we were finally allowed, as a ministry, to en-

ter into Mexico to bless 2 deserving families. 

The Cruz Perez family was the first, in Febru-

ary, to receive their new home.  A good part 

of this team consisted of one family, there 

to honor one of their own as a 50th birthday 

gift. Personally, I can’t think of a greater, 

mutually transformative blessing!   

The Cruz Perez dwelling is pictured to the  

upper right and is very indicative of homes 

we discover in the area in which we serve. 

As an added bonus to this trip, one of our 

team members was privileged enough to 

lead the father of this family to a saving   

relationship with Jesus Christ! 

Continued → 

  

Presentation of the key 

to the new homeowner 

can represent  much 

more than a way to  

secure their home. 

Oftentimes, it can mean 

a significant change to 

the trajectory of their 

life. 
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To Do justice 

and to Love mercy 

and to Walk humbly  

with your God. 
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UPCOMING 
January 9, 2022 

Spring Trip Info Meeting 
 

January 23, 2022 
Friends of WTTM 

 
February 23, 2022 
Friends of WTTM 

 
May 12-16 

Home Building Trip 
 

If you or someone you 

know has an interest in 

any of the events listed 

above contact me ASAP. 

The second family received their 

new home in October. Many of us 

had already come to know the      

Alvarado family as we’d met them in  

2008. We had built a home for them 

way back then but the dad left the 

family and sold that house, leaving 

them to fend for themselves.    

 

Maria, the mom, as a result, had a 

bit of difficulty trusting God after 

that setback. But, I love how God        

redeems His children– the Alvarado 

Family have found a local church and 

are worshiping there weekly! 

 
I, for one, feel privileged to be a part of 

this ministry. But, we cannot continue 

without your help.  Currently, we are 

asking for additional prayer and re-

sources, especially for the Feeding Pro-

grams we support. Please consider join-

ing us in this effort. 

Sincerely, 

 

Above: Recent scenes from our 

partner feeding programs. 

 

You’re invited to our 

monthly Friends of 

WTTM meeting where 

we spend time in       

fellowship and discuss 

details of the ministry: 

2316 4th Ave  
Anoka, MN 

Eric Lingbeek 
Web Development 


